
Adult Program Newsletter 

Welcome Jeremiah!

We would like to welcome
Jeremiah to the Adult Day

Program. He is a great addition
and we are so happy he is here! 



Each month one of our staff members will spotlight a participant. This
month Kelly will be spotlighting Alex.

Feel-good, Friend, Feature...

Alex is such a kind and hardworking young
man. He always makes our day brighter with

his smile. Alex loves to hang out with his
friends and to show off how independent he is.
It is a joy to see how much he has excelled here
at CECO not only physically but socially as well.
I have had the pleasure of working with Alex in
Life Skills and have watched him blossom with
his communication skills as well as his decision

making.

Intern/Staff Spotlight 
Name: Karen Holdrum

Where you go to school: UCF

Your current program: Majoring in Biotechnology

Your future goals: Get into pathology research

Hobbies/fun facts: I like writing/reading fiction. 

I enjoy being around friendly faces and engaging with the
participants. I learn how to communicate with others while
leading activities. This will help me with teamwork while being
independent with my work. 

Karen  



Chance to Dance is Back! 
The Adult Program was excited to welcome Chance to Dance back to the

program! The participants love dancing and expressing themselves together. 

A Fun Week About Talent
This month the participants had a good time exploring their talents as

well as learning about all types of talent. There was dancing, art, music
and so much more. 



Let’s Get Cooking
The participants put their chef hats on this month. They had a good time focusing

on healthy choices as well as yummy choices. The participants practiced their table
manners and put together ideas for meals. 

Museum Week 
In September the participants enjoyed learning more about Museums. They viewed

beautiful art and made sculptures together. It was a lot of fun to learn new things
together. 



The last week of September the participants had fun
celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month. We had a great time

working on goals and building friendships. 

September Fun Photos 



“What a fantastic month! 
I really enjoyed our various

themes in September! Museum
week was so interesting, we

learned a lot and presented our
findings to each other! Talent

week was great, we all worked
on finding some new, hidden
talents! Celebrating Hispanic
Heritage Month was also so

much fun. I’m ready to see what
fun, spooky things October

brings!”

 Angel’s Amazing Announcements

Happy birthday to our September
Birthdays!

Aly & Isabella


